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24th April 2025 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Glasgow Science Centre Trip – 2nd June 2025 

We have organised a school trip to Glasgow Science Centre on Monday 2nd June 
2025. We will be leaving the school at 09:15am via a coach and will be returning 
before the end of the school day. Children will require a packed lunch, a snack 
and a water bottle for this day. The school can provide children with a school 
packed lunch but this will need to be ordered through iPayimpact in advance. 

This trip is an exciting opportunity for your child to consolidate their learning 
this year as all education activities are carefully designed to link with and support 
the Curriculum for Excellence and National Qualification Stages. 

Please complete the online EE2 on Parent Portal. If you have not yet registered 
for Parent Portal your child will bring home a paper EE2 which will need to be 
completed, signed and returned to your child’s class teacher. Your child will not 
be able to attend the trip unless the online EE2 or paper EE2 has been 
completed. 

The cost of the trip is £8.20 which includes transport and the cost of the 
activities at the science centre. Payment for the trip is through Ipayimpact only 
and payment should be made before the day of the trip. Thank you for your 
support with this. The cost of the trip has been subsidised by the school. 

If you have any questions regarding the school trip please feel free to contact 
your child’s class teacher. 

Kind regards 

Miss Daun & Miss Carmichael 

P3 Class Teachers 

Parkhead Primary School 
Harburn Road 

West Calder 
EH55 8AH 

West Lothian 
Tel 01506 871404 

https://parkheadprimary.westlothian.org.uk 

https://parkheadprimary.westlothian.org.uk/
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